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Vote by mail has been successful in Oregon since 1995.  It has made it easier for 

working citizens to vote, easier for disabled people to vote, and easier for people who 

don't have access to transportation to vote.  We want more voters to decide the 

future of our state, not less.  Please do not pass a bill that is against your constituents 

wishes.  Vote by mail has always been endorsed by a majority of our states 

population.  Thanks 


